
 
 
 

 
    
 
 
        

 

The Robert Walters Group is aware of the new UK Modern Slavery Act 2015 and will comply 

with its obligations under it. In respect of actions taken during the year, we believe that we 

operate a supply chain with a very low inherent risk of slavery and human trafficking potential. 

As such over and above our normal operating procedures, we have taken no specific steps in 

this regard.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
………………………………….    
Alan Bannatyne  
Chief Financial Officer 


